W7 Essentia Health

March 29, 2019

Lowell Elementary PTA
Attention: Jennifer Larva
2000 Rice Lake Road,
Duluth, MN 55811

Dear Jennifer:

Congratulations!

We had the opportunity to review all the Essentia Health Healthy School Challenge
applications and we are pleased to support your Healthy Body Healthy Mind Nature
Playscape project with a $5,000 award.

We will be contacting you in the next few weeks to set up a time to present your award.
We would like to explore the opportunity to celebrate with your student body. Also, we
will send a link for you to complete a final report giving us the details and learnings from
your project in January 2020.

Thank you for giving Essentia Health the opportunity to partner with you!
Sincerely,
Kaitlin Schaumburg

Essentia Health Community Benefit
kaitlin.schaumberg@essentiahealth.org

407 East 3 Street
Duluth, MN 55805



